
Dear Fellows World Wide:

It is with great pleasure that I assume the chair of President for the 
College at Large on behalf of the International College of Dentists.

Let me wish you all good health and fortune in 2012.

Our College has many great attributes, with it’s strongest being the 
diverse membership world wide and the many skills and talents that 
lie within.  

Past President’s Siroky’s document, Project 55, outlines the many 
humanitarian missions the various Sections have accomplished over 
the last 5 years. 

I believe the College is unique in this manner, such that we are an 
international dental organization, by invitation, that provides a large 
number of humanitarian services around the globe. 

 To continue these much needed services to those less fortunate we 
need to continue to inspire our Fellowship to contribute to these 
missions.  We must continue to grow the Fellowship by inviting 
worthy candidates, and we should inform the public of our good 
works.  

There are many ways to achieve the above goals and each of us 
individually can participate and our Council Committees will also 
work to accomplish the expansion and recognition of our 
humanitarian efforts.  I too will work hard on your behalf.  Thank you.                  
	

 Garry Lunn
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